LLOYDS REGISTER O SHIPPING

s 2

Reliance House, 20, Water Street, Liverpool, 2

Telegrams: Register, Liverpool

15th December, 1964

Dear Sir,

Messrs. T. & J. Harrison Ltd., have taken
note of the machinery items which have not been seen
for more than 4 years in the case of the "INTERPRETER",
and will have these attended to as soon as possible.

The vessel has just come into the port
and we expect her to be under survey shortly.

Yours faithfully, A
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Secretary to the

Liverpool Committee.

The Secretary,
LONDON.
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